
 

Check out our Events Calendar or Facebook for up-to-date info and registrations for events. 

https://wvnhf.org/get-involved/event-calendar.html
https://www.facebook.com/wvnhf
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https://www.jivi-us.com/en/pharmacokinetics/pk-studies/?utm_source=westvirginia&utm_medium=print&utm_campaign=ji+pk&utm_content=eloctate+fullpage+digital


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In case you missed it, WVNHF Executive Director Fernando Andrzejevski, left the chapter this April. He 
had this to say: 

"Dear West Virginia bleeding disorders community,  

After much thought, emotion, and discussion with my family, I bid farewell as the Executive Director 
of the West Virginia Chapter of the National Hemophilia Foundation, as I am resigning effective April 
23rd to start a new chapter in my professional career. Through my near two years at the West Virginia 
Chapter, I have grown and learned more than I have ever thought I would in a short period of time.  

I will cherish my tenure as the Executive Director and am honored to have worked for such an 
amazing organization that has made a profound impact on me both personally and professionally. 
Please know my decision to resign was not made lightly and I will continue to support and be involved 
with the West Virginia Chapter activities moving forward. The chapter has experienced tremendous 
growth over the past few years and has never been stronger, due in large part to the amazing 
volunteer advocates, community members, and donors.  

Over the past two years, I have seen first-hand how amazing and supportive this community is and I 
am lucky to be a part of it. I am excited about my future and the future of the West Virginia Chapter 
of the National Hemophilia Foundation, and I look forward to being part of that success as a 
volunteer, community member, and true believer of the work being accomplished." 

 Fernando was a passionate advocate for those in the community and will definitely be missed. 

 

Goodbye Fernando 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RSVP for the Annual Meeting 

Meet Chelsea Hilty 

Program Director 

After a few internships I realized my true passion was in nonprofit work and I have been in 
that sector ever since, usually doing event planning and education. 

I moved to West Virginia when my husband was accepted into WVU’s Pharmacy Program. I 
spend as much time as I can outside and feel lucky that West Virginia has a lot to offer in 
that arena. I like going to concerts, reading, and painting. 

My role here is to help develop programs to fit the community’s needs, and to make sure 
they run smoothly. It’s been a few crazy months, especially with Fernando’s departure, but 
I’ve really enjoyed the work so far. What I am most excited about are the upcoming events 
because I can’t wait to meet everybody! 

I want to assure you all that I'm working hard with several other NHF staff members to 
ensure our chapter continues to grow. I’m really interested in learning more about what 
types of programs people want to see and I want to help in any way that I can, so if you have 
questions, ideas, or anything else please let me know. 

-Chelsea 

 

Hello everyone, 

I’m happy to be writing to you as the 
new Program Manager for the WV 
Chapter. I’m originally from central 
Pennsylvania but spent the last ten years 
living in Pittsburgh after moving there to 
attend the University of Pittsburgh. I got 
my degree in Environmental Studies, but 
wasn’t sure what I wanted to do with it.  
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Registration for Family Camp is Now Open! 

Family Camp is a place to have fun, connect with other people in the bleeding disorders 
community, and make memories. It's free to participate. We hope to see you there! 

 

https://www.hemlibra.com/patient/support-and-resources/financial-resources.html?c=hea-1784136e5d9
https://app.campdoc.com/!/home?r=nhfwv


 

 

 

 

 

Virtual Connectivity Initiative 

If you live in one of the following counties, you may be eligible for a free iPad through our West 
Virginia Virtual Connectivity Initiative. The initiative was designed to make it easier to connect with 

doctors via telemedicine and attend remote chapter events, like the upcoming Unite Day Walk. 

People who live in these counties may qualify: Boone, Cabell, Kanawha, Lincoln, Logan, Mason, 
Mingo, Putnam, and Wayne. Contact us for more info! 

 

Unite for Bleeding Disorders Walk 

Last year was our biggest walk to date! We want to build on that momentum by having another 

virtual walk this year, making participation easy no matter where you live. The walk is a great 

community event that increases awareness for bleeding disorders, and all the money we raise will 

stay at the WV chapter. This funds chapter programs like camp and the education retreat, and 

sustains our education, support, and advocacy services. With your help we can make this year 

even better than the last! 

https://www.uniteforbleedingdisorders.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.event&eventID=828
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Annual Meeting, Education Weekend, Annual Retreat? Whatever you call it, it's back! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

West Virginia Dental Program 

The WV Dental Program is an idea we are piloting with the goal of improving oral health care for 

members of our community. Through a partnership between the chapter, our local hemophilia 

treatment centers and the West Virginia Oral Health Coalition, we are developing a network of 

dental care providers throughout the region. Our plan is for dentists who join the network to 

receive additional training in how to better care for patients with bleeding disorders and will 

enable them to work with the HTCs to make patient specific treatment plans. We hope that this 

will relieve some of the stress associated with visiting the dentist and will encourage members of 

the community to seek more preventative oral healthcare treatments. 

Easter Cookie Decoration 

This Spring we partnered with the Central Ohio 

Chapter to connect with families for a virtual cookie 

decorating event. Thanks to CSL Behring, we were able 

to send cookies and supplies directly to people’s 

homes. 

During the event participants were able to catch up 

with friends and spend family time having fun 

together. The children especially loved a craft that 

involved staying up late and eating lots of sugar. 

 

WVNHF Financial Assistance Program 

The Financial Assistance program is part of the West Virginia Chapter of the National Hemophilia 

Foundation’s continuing effort to improve the quality of life of individuals and families affected by 

bleeding disorders by providing financial support. The Financial Assistance program is supported 

by generous contributions from individuals, foundations, and corporations committed to the 

bleeding disorders community. 

https://wvnhf.org/support-resources/financial-assistance-programs.html

